
John Perrige 

1621 N. Downs St. 
Ridgecrest 

760-446-5774 
john@kssifm.com 

March 1, 2018 

Subject: Citizens agreement 

To whom it may concern, 

KSSI FM has not ever had a citizens agreement in regards to any of  it’s broadcast 
obligations. KSSI is not against them, we just have not had any occasion to enter into 
one. 

Respectfully, 

John Perrige 

KSSI FM 


